
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/05/2022 4:52:17 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/05/2022 

MR David Perks 
1 Worrobil Street, North Balgowlah, New South Wales, Australia - 1 Worrobil Street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Council have acknowledged the deficiencies in the plans and reports provided by the applicant, 
and advised that corrections will be necessary and that re-notification will occur. 

Rather than waste my time reviewing a shoddy application now, I am withholding my specific 
objections until I am re-notified that complete and corrected documents are available. 

My submission today is simply to flag that I do intend to comprehensively object once re- 
notification of the 6th revision arrives. 

1. DA2020/1397 Withdrawn 
2. DA2021/0680 Notified 02-06-21, 
3. DA2021/0680 Changed and Renotified 15-06-21., 
4. DA2021/0680 Renotified again 30-06-21 
5. REV2022/0004 Notified 19-04-22 
6. REV2022/0004 to be corrected and renotified (at least one more time) 

Hopefully, 6 attempts will be sufficient for everyone concerned to realise that this plan "doesn't 
add up" no matter how many times the numbers are fiddled with. 

I look forward to seeing what creativity we are presented with next! 
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